
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
On June 9th we sent out our first introduction for our Ascenté development and invite for our first Community 
Meeting. The meeting was held on June 25th. Here are a few new updates including an invitation to Community 
Meeting #2: 
 
Community Meeting #2 Date, Time, Location Change - Due to the overwhelming response from the 
community, the Ascenté Development Team has moved the time, date, & location for Community Meeting #2. 
   

Ascenté Community Meeting #2 
PLEASE NOTE DATE, TIME, & LOCATION CHANGE 

  
Date:            Thursday, August 4th, 2016 
Time:           Anytime between 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Location:   South Valleys Library, 15650 Wedge Parkway, Reno, Nevada 
Format:   OPEN HOUSE format with discussion stations (same as Meeting #1) 
 
The meeting will utilize an open house format, just like Community Meeting #1, enabling attendees to interact 
directly with the Ascenté Development Team members and invited guests. This second meeting will provide 
new updates and responses to questions we received since Community Meeting #1, which was held on June 
25th. If you are not able to attend Meeting #2, but would like an opportunity to provide feedback, please visit 
our website: https://ascentenevada.com/optin, email us at: info@AscenteNevada.com, or write to us at: 
ATTENTION ASCENTE, 1150 Corporate Blvd, Reno, NV 89502  
 

F.A.Q.’s Updated - Our Ascenté Frequently Asked Questions document has been updated with new 
questions and answers - to view or download go to our website at https://ascentenevada.com/optin or call 
Angela at (775) 856-1150 to have a copy mailed to you. Please also continue to check our website as we 
continually post new information as we progress through our design and submittal stages. 
 

Thank You - Finally, we would like to thank all of those who have provided their questions, comments, 
concerns, and feedback to date. We pride ourselves on open, informative, and honest communication between 
our team, our neighbors, and the public agencies, all participating in the development process. Even though we 
too are long-time Reno residents, it is impossible for us to know your specific concerns unless we ask and make 
it easy for you to offer feedback. Most importantly, we do so in the hope that we can incorporate and make 
refinements that respond to your suggestions and offer solutions to your concerns.  
 

Once again, thank you and we look forward to working together on Ascenté. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

The Ascenté Development Team 
 
 

                       Our mailing address is: ATTENTION: Ascenté, 1150 Corporate Blvd, Reno, NV 89502 

Ascenté is a residential development located south of Mt. Rose Highway and east of Callahan Road in southwest Reno, Nevada. It is anticipated that Phase 1 

of Ascenté, comprised of the acreage to the west of the property’s ridgeline, will be developed with approximately 300 luxury single family homes that are 

projected to start construction in 2018. Ascenté is being developed by Symbio Development, LLC, a local Northern Nevada developer. 

For more information go to AscenteNevada.com. 
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